
Covenant on 

Facebook: 

Covenant Facebook 

address is: 

https://facebook.com/cpc.

kannapolis/ 

Join us on Sunday 

morning Online on 

our Facebook Page 

at 11:00 AM. 

For online payment 

please go to 

www.Covenantpres

byterian-

kannapolis.org 

(Instructions are on 

the page.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

 

July 2020 

Covenant Presbyterian Church 

Working for the Church 

Through the Holy Spirit 

 

Summary of the Session 
Meeting July 6, 2020. 

Session Actions:  

Stumps removed at the 

Athens Street Rental 

Property at the cost of 

$100.00. 

Pastor’s contract approved 

for 2021 with no salary 

increase. 

Online Payment: 

Please go to the website to 

make your donation. 

Treasurer’s Report: 
June 2020 
Main Bal. - $ 11,697.74 
Building Fund  
Bal. -$ 6,262.06 
 
Other Information: 
No Fall Revival or Choir 
Concert. 
 
Revival tentatively moved to 
March 22-24, 2021. 
 
Milton Thompson (Minister 
of Music) will provide more 
information on Choir 
Concert. 
 
Homecoming Service on 
October 4, 2020. No Meal 
will be served. 

Session Meeting Summary for July 
 

 
Plans for Reopening the 
Church: 
 
The church will reopen 
on Sunday, July 19, 
2020.  
To attend morning 
worship service each 
person must (1) Get 
temperature taken; (2) 
Wear a mask; and (3) 
Sign the Attendance 
Wavier. These measures 
are being taken to ensure 
the health and safety of 
those who come. We 
hope you understand and 
will make the adjustments 
needed for all of us to 
worship God safely.  
 
Church capacity during 
covid-19: 
Sanctuary- 30 people 
(then closed.) 
 
Fellowship Hall- 25 
people (then closed.) 
 
A total of 55 persons 
allowed.  
 
Church activities for the 
rest of 2020. 
Homecoming- October 4, 
2020 
 

Christmas Eve Service- 
December 24, 2020 
(tentative) 
 
All other activities have 
been canceled for the rest 
of 2020.  
 
Food Bank will be drive 
thru only until future notice.  
 
Charlotte Presbytery 
Covid-19 update: 
In the latest newsletter the 
Presbytery has send a 
document with 
recommendations from the 
CDC for reopening. The 
guidelines we have 
developed are in line with 
these recommendations 
and support by the 
Presbytery. 
 
A WARM WELCOME 

BACK! 

I am looking forward to 

the church doors 

reopening on July 19, 

2020, so we can come, 

worship and fellowship in 

the Word of God again. I 

am also excited to see 

where our Online Ministry 

leads us as we minister to 

those outside the walls of 

Covenant. God has great 

plans for this church. 

. 
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